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St. Michaels Village Community Group Meeting 18 February 2010
Minutes

Attendees                                             

Sandra Sutters   
Ken and Lorna Mullholland  

            Brenda Walker
Andrew Bennett        
Beverly Goldsmith 



James Entwistle                                        Mike Dewdney
Beverly Killan                                                Trevor Bingham
Gladys Barnes        
Brian and Maureen Ladbury
Apologies 

Mick Jennings            Ian Foreman 




Rob Solly                    Martin James
           David Anstiss
1.
David Warner the new owner of The Crown introduced himself and explained about the plans for the pub. The official opening will be on April 10, the evening will involve raising money for a local group or charity.
2.
It was decided a 7pm start was better and that we need to keep to the agenda.

3.
Dawbourne Woods, it will be six months before a decision on its future is made. There is more information on the website.

4.
The website has been updated.

5
RS and MD are to audit the books.

6.
Suggestions for future expenditure were:
- A pavilion for the rec.

- Floodlights for the rec.

- A bus shelter.

- Local schools

7.
Trevor suggested flyers go out to local households to ask what people would like money raised to be spent on. It was suggested a box for ideas be put in Costcutter.

8.
Sandra is holding a fund raising event at Tenterden Club on April 17, half the proceeds will go the SMVCG and half to a local charity.

9. 
Sub committees will be formed to arrange funday and Christmas lights.

Date and Time next meeting:

Tuesday March 16 at London Beach Golf Club @ 7pm.

Meeting Closed at 8.40pm
